NATIONAL VOCATION AWARENESS WEEK

“If you are what you should be, you will set the world ablaze!”
-St. Catherine of Siena

Dear Parish Families,

This week is National Vocation Awareness Week, where we encourage the students to ask God
what He wants for their lives. This week will be full of activities around our parish to help our

children discern God’s plan for their lives.

As a parent, you naturally desire the best for your children. As Father, the Lord joins you in this
aspiration. Before birth, the Lord instilled a vocation in the heart of your child and gave him or

her gifts to realize this call. He promises:

“For I know well the plans I have in store for you... plans not for woe,
plans to give you a future full of hope.”
-Jer. 29:11

Attached is a table tent that contains conversation starters for discussions to have at your own
dinner table. If you fold it in thirds and tape it closed, the paper should stand up on its own. We

hope you will take this opportunity to inspire your children to seek God’s will in their lives daily.



